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 Friday 15th November, 6.30—9.30pm 

 

Dear EDC Students & Friends, 
 
You are warmly invited to our Spring Ball, on  
Friday 15th November at 181 Blues Point Road, North Sydney. 
Come and join us to dance with guest Renaissance musicians 
from the Sydney Conservatorium, under the guidance of  
cornettist, Matthew Manchester (Camerata Antica).  
Please bring some simple finger food &/or non-alcoholic drink, 
ready to share (cups, plates etc provided).   
The theme is Spring/Renaissance (dancing shoes essential).   
Entry $20 ($5 children).  
Hope to see you there.  
With best wishes,  
 
Fiona & John.  
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